
 

 

 

 

 

 

Prospective Candidate EAPs get to know the 
EAPASA Registration Process better 

 

 

 
 

Dear Prospective Candidate EAPs  

In response to requests, EAPASA will host a virtual 
session dedicated to prospective Candidate EAPs on 

31 August 2020 from 10 am till 11.30 am. This will include 
a presentation to help you understand the registration 

process, and a Question and Answer Session. 

Please send your questions by 27 August 2020 to 

pradmin@eapasa.org 

Here is the link to the invite: Join Microsoft Teams Meeting 

mailto:pradmin@eapasa.org
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjhlZGIwNmEtMTlhOC00NGU3LTkyYzQtNWQwMTMzMTA3MjY2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2271236cee-d067-4d98-92f3-0d3d959b1a50%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%223acb5c24-4d02-4a2b-9442-d169e5ddae53%22%7d

